
To NSW Dept of Planning & Infrastructure 
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
As a ratepayer - 45 Sutherland Road, Jannali NSW , 2226 I strongly object to the LEP for 
Sutherland Shire and in particular JANNALI. 
  
It is almost impossible to drive from the West side of Jannali to the East over the 1930s 
bridge over the railway line in peak our and school pick up/drop off times now. The traffic is 
so dense. Your proposal is ridiculous. 
  
You are promoting overdevelopment and slum like conditions in a wonderful tree lined 
suburb.  
  
I strongly object to the concept of Accessible Housing in my street and immediate area. 
This will devalue big time any neighbouring home not wanting to sell up at bargain 
basement prices to greedy developers.  
  
All your plans will only profit money hungry developers who have no connection to the Shire 
at all. 
  
Yours Faithfully 
John Campbell 
45 Sutherland Rd 
JANNALI, 2226 
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